## RECEIVED CITY CLERKS OFFICE 2020 MAY 29 A II: 05 BOSTON, MA

May 29th, 2020

Ms. Maureen Feeney City Clerk Room 601 Boston City Hall Boston, MA 02201

Dear Ms. Feeney:

The Boston Civic Design Commission would like to inform the public that this upcoming Tuesday, June  $2^{nd}$ , 2020 meeting will be CANCELLED.

Please find the cancellation notice attached. If you have any question's please contact the BCDC office (617) 918-4436.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth A. Stifel
Executive Director
Boston Civic Design Commission